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23/05/2020  09:28:062020/2116/T OBJ Louise Lewis We object to this application 

The application is inadequate. 

There is no arboricultural report.

Photo 2 is labelled G1 but does not look like beech and goat willow.

There is no reason given for felling T2.

The reduction of three yews and a holly to 1.5 metres changes their character from trees to shrubs and is 

excessive. No reason is given for the drastic pruning of G1 and it is unclear exactly what the effect of such 

pruning will be. It is against the fence of Athlone House and presumably provides screening.

It would seem that, once again, the applicant has not consulted neighbours, in this case Athlone House.

We assume the planting of  an acer is to replace the felling of the acer T1. The tree officer should check 

whether this is an appropriate choice and should further be given the opportunity to review the planting 

location.

The Tree Officer and the Planning Department should be aware that the applicant was granted permission to 

carry out extensive works on trees in these grounds against the wishes of both their neighbour at Beechwood, 

who objected and The Highgate Neighbourhood Forum and the Highgate CAAC. 2019/2358/T  - 8 trees were 

felled and a privet hedge reduced. There is no evidence that any replacement trees were planted.

Louise Lewis

Highgate Neighbourhood Forum
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